
 

Notice of OSUM 2021 Annual Conference Cancellation 

  

At the recent meeting of the Ontario Small Urban Municipalities (OSUM) Executive 
Committee, a decision was made to cancel the 2021 Annual General Meeting and 
Conference scheduled to be held in Brant County in spring of this year. Due to the 
ongoing impact and uncertainty of COVID-19, the Executive Committee recognizes that 
moving ahead with the event was not feasible. 

OSUM plans to connect with small urban municipal leaders through webinars and 
communications over 2021. 

The Executive Committee wishes to acknowledge Brant County was set to host the 
2021 Conference and that this decision is difficult and disappointing. OSUM will be 
discussing the schedule for the Annual Conference going ahead. 

Stay tuned for updates from the OSUM Executive Committee. 

  
 

  

 

 

 

http://www.informz.ca/clk/red8.asp?u=925583938

